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August 18, 2020

Robert Dailyda
Sent electronically to _

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Regarding Case Number: 2019367701

Dear Robert,
Thank you for speaking with me about resolution of this matter.

The University is with(irawing the charge under the Campus Conduct Code set forth in my letter
dated August 10, 2020.

We will schedule a mediation to address the concerns that were the basis of the charge regarding
your Facebook post that was forwarded to your doctoral faculty on July 1, 2020. I will contact
you shortly to schedule the date, time and location for the mediation.

If you wish to continue your doctoral program, then you should contact Heather Medina, the
Interim Director of Admissions, who will provide guidance on the process to rescind your recent
withdrawal. In addition, John Smith, the Director of Academic Operations, can provide guidance
if you wish to complete the summer course from which you withdrew on July 18, 2020.

Thank you for sharing your concerns and suggestions about the Campus Hearing Board process.
I forwarded the information to the Vice President for Student Affairs. In the meantime, please
know that the University remains committed to providing an environment that permits and
protects freedom of expression. This commitment is set forth in Policy I-55 — Campus Conduct

Code.

Sincerely,

/ ﬁ /.;f‘?/)
Cralg Stambaugh

Assistant Vice President for Student Affairs, Engagement & Community Development

CC: C. Catching, Vice President for Student Affairs
A. Jones, Director of Care Community Standards





